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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As of 29th March, the government guidelines have changed and the ‘Stay at Home’ rule has ended.  People are now 

allowed to meet outside - including in private gardens - in groups of up to six, or as two households.  Outdoor sports 

facilities can reopen and celebratory events, such as weddings, are now allowed to be held.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whilst these are extremely welcomed changes, I would like to ask for our whole community to approach these new 

guidelines with caution.  The guidance still remains that, from a school perspective, if we have positive cases 

confirmed then class bubbles will continue to close.  I am acutely aware of the impact this has on everyone involved, 

not just on the children, but on parents ability to work with appropriate childcare in place for the duration of the 10 

day isolation period.  Our collective effort to limit the potential of further bubble closures would be very much 

appreciated, so that we can enjoy the new freedoms whilst still playing our part in keeping everyone at Highwood 

as safe as we can.  

 

We have begun our reflections on the elements of our Remote Education provision that we think would be useful to 

stop, start or continue.  One of the big successes we had was the use of Microsoft TEAMs and Year group email 

addresses as a form of communication and we plan to continue their use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have asked staff and children what, if anything, their suggestions would be and I would like to include parents in 

that conversation.  If there is anything  you think that you would like to feedback to the school then please do so via 

the school office.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Matt Hickey 

Head Teacher  
































